PIGEON VALLEY UIP
GOVERNANCE NOTICE

28 September 2022

THE VOTING PROCESS - TRANSPARENCY &
ACCOUNTABLITY

The UIP Committee is aware of concerns
regarding the governance of the voting
process. We are committed to total
transparency. Copies of all signed voting
forms will be submitted to the Municipality
with our application to establish. These votes
will be available for inspection prior to
submission. Objections, with reasons, can
then be sent to the Municipality Head of the
Economic Development. We will inform the

community when this objection period

opens.



